
TOWN OF MARSHAN
DAKOTA COUNTY, MINNESOTA

Reply To:
19980 Nicolai Ave. E.
Hastings, Minnesota 55033

MARSHAN TOWNSHIP MEETING

 The December, 2015 meeting of the Marshan Town Board was called to order by Chairman Jerry Bauer 
at 8:00 P.M. Others present were Jim Wollmering, Gloria Pinke, and Marge Snyder and John Maher.
 Minutes of the November 17, 2015 Town Board meeting were read. Motion by Pinke and seconded by 
Wollmering to approve and place on file. Motion carried unanimously. 
 Minutes of the December 1, 2015 Planning Commission meeting were read. Motion by Wollmering and 
seconded by Pinke to approve and place on file. Motion carried unanimously.
 
Old Business:

 There was discussion on the Conzemius/Finnegan property. There was a letter from the attorney on the 
options. Letter attached.
 Discussion was held on the Miller property and the attorney said he was going to send another letter to 
Mr. Miller to come in compliance with the ordinance.

New Business:

 Discussion held with So-Core and Dakota Electric about the Solar Farms and the purposed ordinance 
change. Motion by Pinke and seconded by Wollmering to approve the ordinance change with the changes that 
were discussed. Motion carried unanimously.
 Treasurer’s report was given. Motion by Bauer and seconded by Wollmering to approve the treasurers 
report as read and printed. Motion carried unanimously.
 Motion by Wollmering and seconded by Bauer to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned at 10:15p.m.

Submitted by: 

Marge Snyder
Marshan Township, Clerk     


